Vancouver Chapter
Harley Owners Group
Business Meeting

January 9, 2010

The meeting came to order by Director Vern Bye at 10:07am in the Trev Deeley Motorcycles Conference Room.

There was one member who rode his motorcycle to our first meeting of 2010.

OLD BUSINESS:

December 3rd — H.O.G. Shopping night. Another thank you to Trev Deeley Motorcyeles for letting us come out for late night
__shopping withsomegreathod forusaemetl,- - =~ - . 0 o e

We were able to raise enough money through our H.O.G. Chapter members to sponsor 3 families for this past Christmas. All
families were overwhelmed with our generosity. One family sent us a thank you card. Well done! Thank you to all Chapter

members for all your donations and gifts.

NEW BUSINESS:

Check out the H.O.G. photos on display in the center of the store. These pictures are from our Chapter’s history collection.
Photos are from the past 20 years!

Executive membership for the Harley Owners Group — Vancouver Chapter is:
Vern Bye — Director

John Leach — Assistant Director and Road Captain

Marlene Leach — Secretary and Ladies of Harley

Diane Bye — Treasurer and Ladies of Harley

Steve Webb — Safety Officer and Road Captain

Len Bowman — Public Relations Officer and Road Captain
Albert Schulz — Road Captain

Dale Janzen — Road Captain

Rick Anderson — Road Captain

Pat Jacobsen — Membership Officer

Sharon Schulz — Historian, Photographer and Ladies of Harley
Chris Ferguson — Web Master and Ladies of Harley

Terry Sue - Public Relations and Activity Officer

These people deserve big applause. Thank you for all your support. Also we would like to thank all volunteers that help out
this past season. This chapter would not be a success with out them.

Guy Wilton spoke on behalf of Trev Deeley Motorcycles.

February 8th — 2th (during the Olympics) the store hours will be changed. The store hours for those 2 weeks will be Monday
to Saturday10 am to 6:30 pm and Sunday (Feb. 14" and Feb. 21*) 10 am to 4:30 pm.

On Trev Deeley Motorcycles website there is an “On-line Shopping’ and ‘Wish List’ site. This site will be up and running in
a few weeks. The ‘on-line shopping’ allows certain items available in the store for on-line ordering. It will eventually be for
all inventory items, clothing, parts etc. The ‘wish list’ is for you to keep track and update your own wish list so your family
and friends can go to the site to check out your list so they may purchase you a gift for any of your special occasions (like a
bridal registry).

May 30" will be the ‘Westcoast Ride To Live’. The money raised from this ride in Vancouver will go to the Prostate Cancer
Foundation BC. All funds raised from this ride will stay in BC. (www.prostatecancerbc.ca).  This ride will be called ‘Ride
to Live’ and fundraising will start at this year’s Vancouver Bike Show in Abbotsford January 21 — 24™
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